
10/12/24 

For classes Nur to class 11 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that on Friday, 13th December 2024, the school will close at 11:30 AM due to the 

Farewell Celebration for Class 12. 

Kindly make necessary arrangements to pick up your ward at 11:30AM. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

 GHPS KAROL BAGH 


